
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 8th September 

A message from Mrs Mould………. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome Back! I hope that you have all had a lovely Summer break, 
despite the weather not being great - until we come back to school! 

It's typical!  

The children have settled back into school so well this week. They 
have adapted to new classes, teachers and routines so well and we 
are really proud of them. We have already seen resilience, kindness, 
helpfulness, politeness, effort and pride in their work in abundance. 
All adults in both schools have commented on how impressed they 

have been with all children this week.  

We especially welcome our new Nursery children in both school who 
have started with us this week. They have made a great start to 

school and have joined in with their new classes with real enthusi-
asm!  

This week the children have enjoyed Art Week. All children have 
been using various materials, skills and techniques to compose self 
portraits. The work that the children have produced so far have 

been amazing and have, again, impressed all adults with the care and 
precision of some of the work. The portraits are not quite complet-
ed yet - but I can't wait to see the final pieces! Who knew we had so 

many artists in our schools? 

I am really pleased to let you know that Mr Ellis will now be deliver-
ing PE lessons on a Friday as well as a Wednesday across both 

schools. This will mean that our children will receive 2 PE lessons a 
week from a PE specialist, as well as swimming for KS2 children 

(Luttons currently and Sherburn from February half term).  



This is a great PE offer and we are delighted to be able to provide this for 
our children.  

You will have seen messages about jewellery not being worn for PE, Forest 
School and Swimming lessons as well as clarification around wearing PE 

kits. There is more information within the newsletter this week. Please do 
take  a moment to read through it.  

To clarify - PE days are now Wednesday and Friday, Forest School days are 
Tuesdays (Luttons) and Thursdays (Sherburn) and swimming is on a Thurs-

day (Luttons).  

A reminder for your child to complete their Summer Holiday Reading Bin-
go Challenge this week and return it to your child's class teacher. Certifi-

cates will be given out in Celebration Assembly next week and there will be 
a prize for an extra lucky winner from EY/KS1 and KS2.  

From next week, we will be letting you know on a Thursday if your child 
has been selected for a Star of the Week, Forest School Star of the Week 
or a Headteacher Note in Celebration Assembly on a Friday. This is so you 

may wish to make arrangements to come and join us for assembly as we 
know the children enjoy having their parents there is they achieve this. 
However, we would ask that you don't tell your child - we do like to sur-

prise them in assembly!  

I wish you all a lovely weekend - hopefully the sun will continue to shine!  

Best Wishes 

Mrs Mould 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

95% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  100% 

Class 1:       98.6% 

Class 2:         90.6% 

 

Well done to Early Years 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Notes from the Headteacher:   
 

Early Years & Class 1 

Early Years +  

Class 1 

 

No forest school 
this week 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 

Ethan 
For using please and 
thank you in Forest 

School 

Upper Key Stage 2 

Isabelle 

For creating a  

super ambigram 
portrait using  

natural materials 

Early Years 

Mya 

For being a super 
role model during 
her first week of  

reception.  

Class 1 

Alayah 

For settling into 
year 1 beautifully 
and showing won-

derful independence 
when set learning 

tasks.  

 

Class 2 

Isla 

For showing great  

maturity 

Jack 

For becoming Picasso 
this week and extending 

home learning 

Early Years 

Amber 

For coming into 
school everyday 
with a big smile 

 

Class 1 

Leo 

For going above 
and beyond for 

everyone around 
him 

Class 2 

Brooke  

For showing exceptional 
leadership and kindness 

Thalia 

For showing great  

independence  and  

resilience 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 
What a wonderful first week back we have had in EYFS! We have all settled back into a 
routine it is so lovely to see the children's positive attitudes towards learning.  

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

Class 1 have had a wonderful start to the week with all children coming 
back and settling into classroom routines quickly. Everyone has been eager 
to get on independently and have taken all new challenges in their stride. We 
have been focusing on place value in maths - sorting and placing objects into 
selected groups, we are now working on counting to 10, 20 and 50. Any help 
and practise at home with this would be greatly appreciated. The Year 2 chil-
dren have been fantastic at partitioning numbers into tens and ones!  

In art this week, we have explored using wax crayons, felt tips and chalk. 
Then we used pencils to do an observational drawing of some Lego flowers.  

A great start to the new year Class 1 - we can't wait to see what you achieve 
next week.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
Welcome back, class 2 have had a very busy week writing and sharing their 
summer holiday stories. We have also started our new art project which is 
looking at and creating self-portraits using a continuous line without tak-
ing our pencils off the paper… this was a huge challenge. We have also 
learnt new vocabulary such as monoprint, carbon paper and texture.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 





School Dinner Menu 
Autumn Term 2023 

 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 04/09, 25/09, 
16/10, 6/11,27/11, 18/12 

Served w/c 11/09, 02/10, 
23/10, 13/11, 04/12, 

Served w/c 18/09, 09/10, 
20/11, 11/12 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal op-
tion 

Jacket Potato & Beans 
  

Monday Monday Monday 

Pizza 
Diced potatoes with crunchy 

veg sticks 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese 
Broccoli and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Custard cookie with fruit 

and Ice-Cream 

Cheese & tomato Pasta 
Bake 

Broccoli and carrots 
Garlic Bread 

Berry Crumble & Mousse 
Pots 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken & Tomato Pasta 
Peas and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

 

Chicken Burger in a bun 
Potato Wedges 

Coleslaw and Peas 
Chocolate Sponge & Custard 

Nacho Beef Bake 
With Rice, Peas and 

Sweetcorn 
Chocolate Berry Brownie 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Sausage & Yorkshire Pud-
ding 

mashed potato with a med-
ley of vegetables & gravy 

Wholemeal bread 
Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Loin of Pork with 
boiled potatoes. 

Carrots & Green Beans & 
gravy 

Homemade Bread 
Jam Bun & Cheese 

Roast Chicken, mashed  
potato and a medley of  

vegetables & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Rice pudding and peaches 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma with rice 
Cauliflower & green beans 

Naan Bread 
Berry marble sponge and 

custard 

Mexican Beef Pitta with rice 
Medley of vegetables 
Sunflower seed bread 
Toffee Apple Muffin 

All Day Breakfast 
Sausage, tomato, hash 
brown, egg and beans 

Oat Cookie and Cheese 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers with Chips, 
beans and tomato sauce 
Homemade bread bun 

Chocolate Orange Mousse 
Cake 

Battered Fish and Chips 
With beans and ketchup 

Wholemeal bread 
Lemon Shortcake 

Fish Stars with Chips, 
beans and ketchup 

Fruit Jam Sandwich and 
Custard 




